
SICKLE CELL LISTENING SESSION 

Let Your Voice Be Heard 

If you are living with sickle cell disease or are the caregiver of someone with sickle cell, 

Washington University and the Sickle Cell Association invite you to share your experience at an 

upcoming listening session.  The small group discussions will help shape the care delivered by 

the Hematology Providers. 

For more information, contact:  

Rosemary Britts  -  Sickle Cell Association, 314-833-6751; rbritts@sicklecellassociation.org 

Center for Advanced Medicine  

4921 Parkview Place 

St.  Louis, Missouri 63110 

3rd Floor Conference Room #2 

 

Monday, April 30, 2018 

5:30-7:45pm 
 

Refreshments served.  


